From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 04 January 2016 16:56
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 15/01848/F

A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:55 PM on 04 Jan 2016 from planning@banbury.gov.uk.
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]15/01848/F

	Address:
	Mr Rice 47F Broad Street Banbury OX16 5BT 

	Proposal:
	Relocation of the kitchen extraction flue from the back to the side wall 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Comments Details

	Comments:
	No objections



